
Dana Wharf Parking Lot Maintenance Project Update  

Community Advisory 

I 
f you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings, please call OC Dana Point Harbor (949) 923-2236. 

 

www.OCDPH.com 

 
OC Dana Point Harbor had planned on completing the repair work in the  

Dana Wharf parking lot today, however, 
 due to the inclement weather this has been rescheduled .   

 
The remainder of the maintenance repair will occur on Monday, May 23, 2011, 

and will consist of removal and replacement of asphalt pavement.   
 

Please see the exhibit below identifying the proposed project area. 
 

For additional information, please contact OC Dana Point Harbor Engineering 
Division, (949) 923-3786. 

 
 


